LEGAL NOTICE

Notice To Property Owners Prior to Construction Section Pursuant to NCGS
160A-499.4

The Town of Carrboro hereby provides notice that Construction for the “Dr. Martin Luther King
Jr. Park is scheduled to begin after December 15, 2018 and continue through January 2020 (12-
14 month project). The location of the project is 1120 Hillsborough Road, Carrboro, NC.



